
 

 

Mr. Julian Madjanski 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
First Floor South 
31 Homer Road 
Solihull 
West Midlands 
B91 3LT 
 

Your ref  
Our ref  
Name  Chris Hill 
Phone 01905 340693 
Fax   
E-Mail christian.hill@rwenpower.com 
 

October 8, 2007 
 
 
Re: Proposed UNC Modification 0174: Revised Tender Timescale for DN Interruption Arrangements 

npower 
 
Oak House 
Bridgwater Road 
Worcester WR4 9FP 
 
T +44 (0)1905/34 05 21
F +44 (0)1905/34 04 88
I www.npower.com 
 
Registered office: 
Npower Limited 
Windmill Hill Business 
Park 

 
Dear Julian, 
 
RWE Npower supports the implementation of the proposed UNC Modification.  The proposed moving 
back of the notification of tender results as relating to DN Interruption does not reduce the period of time 
available to Shippers to consult with their clients who wish to tender and neither does it reduce the 
period of time available to Shippers to carry out the necessary system development to participate in 
these tenders.  In addition, giving the Distribution Network Operators more time to analyse and consider 
the tenders received will enable them to allocate interruptibility on as efficient and economic a basis as 
possible. 
 
If you wish to discuss any points raised in this response further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 
Chris Hill 
 
Gas Codes Analyst 
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